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Comments: I'm writing to express opposition to the proposed Stibnite mine. As an avid hunter, angler, and

outdoorsman who works in the outdoor industry, I cannot express how important it is to myself, fellow Idahoans

and all Americans to preserve natural watersheds such as the South Fork of the Salmon. No financial gain from a

mining operation is worth the cost of impacting the natural watershed and its inherent value to generations to

come. I do not wish to see the stibnite mine in operation at any time and plan to fight for the preservation of the

south fork moving forward. 


